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June 23, 1994

Docket No. 50-193

Mr. Terry Tehan, Director !

Nuclear Science Center |
Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission |South Ferry Road |
Narragansett, R.I. 02882-1197

Dear Mr. Tehan:

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SAFETY ANALYSIS FOR THE RHODE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY
COMMISSION (RIAEC) RESEARCH REACTOR I

l
The Commission has reviewed the proposed amendment to the Safety Analysis |
Report (SAR) for the RIAEC research reactor, as described in your submittal |dated December 1, 1993. The amendment allows use of the through port, subject |

'to restrictions on the size of openings in the port and administrative
constraints on the time of opening. Based on the NRC staff review, the
proposed amendment can be made consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.59
and is therefore acceptable.

A copy of the related Safety Evaluation supporting this amendment is also
enclosed.

Sincerely,
Original signed by: A. Adams for

Marvin M. Fendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate i

Division of Operating Reactor Support !

Office of Nuclear Reactor |

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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**..* June 23, 1994

Docket No. 50-193

Mr. Terry Tehan, Director
Nuclear Science Center
Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, R.I. 02882-1197

Dear Mr. Tehan:

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SAFETY ANALYSIS FOR THE RHODE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY
COMMISSION (RIAEC) RESEARCH REACTOR

The Commission has reviewed the proposed amendment to the Safety Analysis
Report (SAR) for the RIAEC research reactor, as described in your submittal
dated December 1, 1993. The amendment allows use of the through port, subject
to restrictions on the size of openings in the port and administrative
constraints on the time of opening. Based on the NRC staff review, the
proposed amendment can be made consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.59
and is therefore acceptable.

A copy of the related Safety Evaluation supporting this amendment is also
enclosed.

Sincerely,

f / fY
.

Marvin M. Mendonca, Seni r oject Manager
Non-Power Reactors and D mmissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission Docket No. 50-193

cc:

President, Town Council
Town of Narragansett
Town Hall
Narragansett, Rhode Island 02882

Governor of Rhode Island
Providence, Rhode Island 02903


